
Grants Update 

 

The Federal and State Grants Unit continues to program and monitor state and federal funds. 

Table 1 provides our latest Notice of Funding Opportunity schedule for calendar year 2021. 

 

During 2020 the Federal and State Grants Unit was very active. Listed below are some of the 

accomplishments: 

 

• Held nine Budget Committee meetings to timely program state and federal grant funds to 

meet the needs of recipients across the state.  

• Released fifteen Notice of Funding Opportunities utilizing eight different funding 

sources.  

• Held 41 GATA technical assistance training workshops for 478 participants from 368 

different organization, which prepared them for seeking and submitting applications for 

state grants, as well as navigating the GATA portal. 

• Commenced on an intensive planning process to develop the ICJIA Statewide Violence 

Prevention Plan:2020-2024, which included conducting surveys, holding six planning 

meetings with stakeholders from across the state.  

• Onboarded eleven staff members to expand and fill unit vacancies.  

At this time, the unit is monitoring 275 grants that are funded from twenty-eight different 

funding streams, with a total designated amount of $159,769,336.    

 


